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Farmers do not need more regulation. The current angst at governments has roots in 

the proposals brought by urban interests that do not understand that Oregon farmers 

as diligent stewards of the land taking care of the people that work for them. There 

are many reasons that have been demonstrated to the committee that HB 2548 is not 

needed. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.    DAVID NELSON retired 

Oregon State Senator Dist 29 1996-2012. 


